
 
 
News Release 
 

Bulow Bowman Awards Scholarships to Undergraduate Students 
 
August 7, 2015 – The Bulow Bowman Scholarship Fund is pleased to announce its 2015 undergraduate 
scholarship awards. The scholarship fund, created by Bulow W. Bowman in honor of her mother, Bulow 
M. Bowman, annually awards scholarships to outstanding women graduating from Lincoln County high 
Schools to attend University of North Carolina at Greensboro or North Carolina State University.   
 
Scholarships are awarded on the basis of academic merit, honors/community service, and financial need. 
 
Three new recipients were named, including:   
 

• Laney Mercer, a graduate of East Lincoln High School. The daughter of Alex and Evelyn Mercer 
of Iron Station, she will attend North Carolina State University, majoring in Business 
Management. Mercer ran track and field and served as a member of the Student Government 
Association, National Beta Club, Envionthon, and the French Club.   

 
• Mia Anderson is a graduate of Lincolnton High School and will major in Psychology at the 

University of North Carolina at Greensboro. She is the daughter of Revonda Anderson of 
Lincolnton. Miller serves on the Usher Board and is a member of the youth group at her local 
church. She also volunteers at the Lincoln County Soup Kitchen and the Chris Canty Foundation. 

 
• Jackie Martinez-Chavez is a graduate of Lincolnton High School and will major in Mathematics 

at North Carolina State University. She is the daughter of Juan Martinez and Estela Chavez of 
Lincolnton. Miller was a member of the cross country and soccer teams. Miller was also a 
member of the National Honor Society, Beta Club and Key Club.   
 

The Bulow Bowman Scholarship Fund was established with the Lincoln County Community Foundation, a 
regional affiliate of Foundation For The Carolinas.  
 
About the Lincoln County Community Foundation 
The Lincoln County Community Foundation (LCCF), established in 2001, remains committed to assisting 
individuals and families address their philanthropic needs through charitable giving services; helping local 
nonprofits secure their futures through endowments and establishment of charitable giving programs; and 
addressing a broad range of changing local needs through a grantmaking program. 
 
As an affiliate of Charlotte-based Foundation For The Carolinas, the Lincoln County Community 
Foundation is dedicated to increasing charitable giving and strengthening the community by addressing 
local needs. For more information, please visit www.lincolncounty-cf.org.  
 

# # # # 
For more information contact: Qiana Austin, Vice President & Scholarships Program Officer, 
Foundation For The Carolinas, 704.973.4535 or qaustin@fftc.org 
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